
From:
To: 100-District 2 (831) 755-5022; Vierra, Marilyn
Subject: North County Parks District board vacancy
Date: Friday, December 13, 2024 9:34:55 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]

Good morning District 2 staff,
Supervisor Church,

Ricardo Diaz here, expressing my deep interest in the position of board member for the North County recreation
park district.
I am a board member for the North Monterey County Unified School district board, and that is the only board I am a
member of.
I know I would be a great asset to the NCRPD board and do a great job in bringing the community together with
activities that benefit all.  I have decades of sports experience and community advocacy in my time.  I have my ear
to the community and voice to help everyone.
I would appreciate consideration for this position, as I won’t let the community down. Count on it.  I wont go on
about myself, it’s really about doing things together to get things accomplished.  The rec and park district is doing
the best I have ever seen it in my over 40 years of participating or playing at the parks here.
Thank you for your time and consideration,

Best,

Ricardo Diaz Jr.

Governing board member NMCUSD,
Trustee area 4
Ricardo Thomas Diaz Jr.
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